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July 13, 2007 
 

Dear Sasha, 
 
On behalf of the children and families of The CHILD Center, I would like to thank you 
so much for your very generous donation of toys to our agency.  As you saw the children 
and the staff were delighted by the great new toys.  We are using some of them in the 
center, and the staff is taking some of them to use with the visually and motorically 
impaired children we see at a nearby residential center.  The musical and lighted toys are 
so well suited to their needs. 
 
Sasha, what you are doing for the many families you are touching as well as for the 
environment is so important.  I hope that others will be inspired by your actions and 
follow your lead.  Perhaps the families you spoke to during your visit will donate some of 
their childen’s outgrown playthings.   
 
We wish you continued success with this endeavor. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Eleanor Ariemma, 
Program Director 
 
 
 


